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Gloria Sitton .S-11 ~5 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

William Cook 
Friday, May 16, 2025 1 :11 PM 
Brendan Crane; Karl Moritz; Tony LaColla 
Stafanie Smith; Gloria Sitton; Kendra Jacobs 
Re: [EXTERNAL]Gratitude and Support to Episcopal High School 

Acknowledging receipt. Thank you. 

William Cook, AICP (Bill) 
Urban Planner 
City of Alexandria, Virginia 
Department of Planning & Zoning , Land Use Services Division 
703. 746.3817 https://www.alexandriava.gov/Zoning 

From: Brendan Crane <president@pblva.org> 
Sent: Friday, May 16, 2025 10:54 AM 
To: Karl Moritz <Karl.Moritz@alexandriava.gov>; Tony LaColla <anthony.lacolla@alexandriava.gov>; William Cook 
<william.cook@alexandriava .gov> 
Cc: Stafanie Smith <sss@episcopalhighschool.org> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Gratitude and Support to Episcopal High School 

~ou don't often get email from president@pblva.org. Learn why this is important 
Mr. Moritz, Mr. LaColla, Mr. Cook, 

I'm writing to express Pioneer Baseball 's sincerest support to Episcopal High School's lighting 
initiative. My understanding is that they (Episcopal) have also been selected as a World Cup training site ; 
this is an amazing honor, and our community in Alexandria should put our best foot forward in supporting 
them (Episcopal) to be welcoming and capable hosts. 

Episcopal High School remains one of, if not the most generous private school I've personally ever 
worked with, and hands down the most supportive in the area as it pertains to community use of their 
facilities. 

Episcopal regularly donates time, field usage and support staff to facilitate and monitor activities of our 
volunteer-based organization. Their staff is so friendly, kind, professional and generous; they make us 
feel like we're a part of the Episcopal community every time we are on the grounds. 

These lights will be critical to sustaining their support to the community. If Episcopal High School's 
lighting proposal is approved, Pioneer Baseball, and other non-profit organizations will benefit whereas 
Episcopal works with multiple organizations in order to share access to their amazing campus. If 
approved, you would not only be helping Episcopal, but the over 500 families that play in Pioneer 
Baseball along with other leagues just like us. Th is is not just support to Episcopal - th is is support to the 
community. 
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I'd be thrilled to discuss their support further or testify on their behalf if needed. I can be reached day or 
night at: 617-694-5503. I look forward to further discussion. Thank you for taking the time to not only 
review this letter of support, but for your consideration of th is initiative. 

All the best, 

Brendan 

Brendan M. Crane 
President, Pioneer Baseball League 
president@pblva.org 
brendan.m.crane@gmail.com 
617-694-5503 

DISCLAIMER: This message was sent from outside the City of Alexandria email system. 
DO NOT CLICK any links or download attachments unless the contents are from a trusted source. 
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